
The Department for Environment, Food and Rural Affairs has
confirmed cases of avian influenza (bird flu) in the wild bird
population of Huntingdonshire, centred on the River Ouse.

The risk to human health is considered very low,
however it is vital that people do not touch sick live birds
or bird carcasses.

If you find a dead bird:
Please contact the DEFRA helpline on 03459 33 55 77 or visit
www.gov.uk/bird-flu



If the dead bird is on a Huntingdonshire District Council site:
Please contact Customer Services on 01480 388640 or visit
www.huntingdonshire.gov.uk/birdflu

BIRD FLU
GUIDANCE

Keep to the footpath
Keep dogs on leads
Do not feed wild waterfowl
Do not pick up or touch dead or sick wild
birds
Do not touch wild bird feathers or
surfaces contaminatedwith wild bird
droppings

 FOR FURTHER GUIDANCE: WWW.GOV.UK/BIRD-FLU


